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Voting by mail in ballot is amazing and ensures fair and safe voting practices. If we 

have to wait in line the day of, not everyone will be able to vote, resulting in those in 

power not being representative of the populace. Keep mail in ballot and stop wasting 

time focusing on things that are working, focus on housing, fair wages, the people 

you represent 


